
From: John Peppers
To: Pemberton, Layne
Subject: five day follow up
Date: Wednesday, November 01, 2017 10:31:44 AM

Layne, this is a five day follow up report for SSO confirmation number 9f87f701-
2b14-8d71-c4ff5b900603.  The SSO occurred on one of our right of ways located
west of industrial road and south of heast main/hwy 82.  Lat 33.198, Long 92.612. 
The cause of break was ditch erosion.  The line was point repaired and piers
installed.  The area was also disinfected and deodorized after the repairs were made.

Thank you,

John M. Peppers
Treatment Superintendent
El Dorado Water Utilities
870-814-1764
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